ROYAL NORWEGIAN
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

— I

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to the
Heads of Mission accredited to Oslo and has the honour to inform about
the current Norwegian COVID-19 entry regulations.

Currently no COVID-19 entry restrictions are in force, and only general
immigration regulations apply. All COVID-19 entry regulations are
removed, and it is no longer required for travelers to complete a pre-
arrival registration form, provide proof of a negative test, get tested upon
arrival or quarantine after entry, regardless of vaccination status. Some
measures still apply for Svalbard.

Missions should note that entry regulations might be reintroduced if
deemed necessary. Missions are therefore advised to keep up to date on
the situation.

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Heads of Mission accredited to Oslo the assurance of its

highest considerationQ{L

Oslo, 17 February 2022
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